JEFFERSON CTY PRESERVATION OF 1908 SHEPHERDSTOWN RAILROAD PD/SMG
October 7, 1991

Ms. Patricia Wilson

Director, Preservation Services Fund

National Trust for Historic Preservation
Mid-Atlantic Office

Cliveden, 6401 Germantown Avenue

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19144

Dear Ms. Wilson:

I have been notified that the Historic Shepherdstown

Commission, Shepherdstown, West Virginia, has submitted an
official grant application to your office under the Preservation
Services Fund program to support the acquisition and renovation
of the 1908 passenger railroad station in Shepherdstown.

I would, therefore, appreciate your making a note of my interest
in this application and my hope that it will be afforded every
appropriate consideration. I would also appreciate your
providing me with a comprehensive status report about the
application, including the dates of all significant reviews and
of the award decision, as well as the name of the appropriate
staff member whom one should contact if further questions arise.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.
With kind regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Robert C. Byrd
RCB:smg



